Little River Band of Ottawa Indians
Elders Department
375 River Street

Manistee, MI. 49660
Phone: 1-888-723-8288

231-398-6880

Chairman: Ronald Pete ( j Trustee: Connie Waitner

Vise Chair;  Rita Gale Trustee: Sandy Mezeske
Secretary:  Darleen Martin November 4" — 6th

Elder Conference

We started the day on Friday November the 4™ by meeting at the Event center in
the casino at 11:00 am. We stuffed give a way bags for the elders signing into the
conference. Besides all committee members we had a few helpers and a special thank you
goes out to Gary Dipiazza, Frankie Medacco, Israel Stone, Ron Whittenberg and Wayne
Gale, Norma Hinkle and Vicky Tenbrink.

On Saturday the 5™ we started registration at 8:00 am and opened the meeting at
10:00 am. We had a short council meeting for all the elders to attend. There were 238
elders in attendance. We heard from several Doctors, people from the Council on Aging
and had several booths set up for the Health of our people. The whole conference was set
up in a Health aspect. A lot of Healthy information was given to our elders. We closed
Saturday after the supper at 7:00 pm.

Then On Sunday November 6" we opened the meeting at 9:00 am. With all.
committee members in attendance. We read the minutes from October and a motion to
accept was heard from Rita Gale and Connie Waitner seconded them. A shorth question
period took place and the meeting was closed at 10:30 am by Darleen Martin and Rita
Gale seconding it.

Thank You,

Darleen Martin

Secretary to the Elders
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